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  Letter of support for United Utilities Green Recovery proposals 

 

As an organisation involved in the protection and enhancement of the environment and communities 

we are keen to further engage with partners to develop new initiatives that help to further these 

objectives.  

 

The proposals that Untied Utilities would look to deliver on the Fylde Coast, including,   Sustainable 

drainage and natural flood management to reduce flooding associated with surface water and sewers 

and the delivery of catchment interventions to reduce raw water pollutions form pesticides and other 

contaminants to rives to improve the quality of drinking water abstracted, support agriculture and 

create biodiversity align with the ambitions of the Council. 

 

Blackpool Council are pleased that a partnership approach has been taken in identifying what can be 

achieved and how best it can be delivered. 

 

Blackpool Council  are keen to work in partnership to align delivery and maximise the results that can 

be achieved and are particularly supportive of United Utilities Proposals.   

 

Blackpool Council are supportive of these proposal and look forward to working with you in the future, 

to ensure delivery of these benefits for the communities of the North West. 

 
   Yours sincerely 

 
   Clare Nolan-Barnes 
   Head of Coastal and Environmental Partnership Investments 


